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Craig, Sondra

From: Craig, Sondra
Sent: Friday, October 4, 2024 3:56 PM
To: Goggin, Erin
Subject: FYI - Notice of Hearing for Limited Exemption for Construction Noise
Attachments: Notice - Gerke Excavating - Intersection of Hagar and Sumner.pdf; Gerke - Application - 

10.4.2042.pdf

Gerke Excavating has submitted an application for Limited Exemption for Construction Noise replacing city utilities in 
intersection with groundwater dewatering and sanitary bypass required at the intersection of Hagar and Sumner Streets. You 
are receiving a copy of their application as well as the notice of hearing since you are the Council Member for the area where 
the construction is located. 
  
Notice of the hearing is being mailed today to the applicant as well as property owners within 300 feet of the project area. The 
hearing has been scheduled before BPW on Monday, October 14, 2024. It will be Legistar File 24-1331 once that agenda is ready. 
  
Thank you, 
 
 

SONDRA CRAIG (she/her) 
Deputy City Clerk 
City Clerk’s Office 
City of La Crosse 
400 La Crosse Street  
La Crosse WI  54601 
 
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org 
Direct: 608.789.7549 | Office: 608.789.7510 
Visit the City Clerk webpage:  https://www.cityoflacrosse.org/your-government/departments/city-clerk 
 
City Clerk's Office hours: 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday 
Public Service hours 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday in the City Hall Lobby 
  
Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:  
In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic communication. 
 


